

March 16, 2020 (6pm Central Time)

RE: COVID 19 UPDATE - VWPLD LIMITED SERVICES

Dear Library District Patrons,

Effective at 8pm tonight, the Vespasian Warner Public Library District will be closed for all in-person services through at least March 30th. Limited curb-side or drive-up services are being evaluated, but are not available at this time.

Our free WI-FI signal is available 24/7 and has been boosted to better reach patrons accessing the signal from parked vehicles. The parking lot remains open for this specific use only.

We remind all Library District patrons that President Trump, the Centers for Disease Control and Prevention, and Illinois Governor J.B. Pritzker ALL urge Americans to use social distancing and stay at home as much as possible in order to break the spread of COVID 19 in our communities. Today President Trump asked Americans not to congregate in groups of 10 or more. Please follow this advice.

Please refer to https://www.vwarner.org/ebooks for additional information on our e-services which can be accessed from home, and follow further updates on our website, http://www.vwarner.org, and on our social media accounts, which include Facebook (@VespasianWarner), Twitter (@VespasianWarner), and Instagram (@VWarner).

Sincerely,

Bobbi M. Perryman

Bobh M Penyman

Executive Director

Jonah A. Kolb

President, Board of Trustees